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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Il l 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

December 22, 2021 

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF AMENDMENT REQUEST DATED JANUARY 5, 2020 
FOR MISTRAS GROUP, INC., NRC LICENSE NO. 12-16559-02 

Dear Mr. Kim: 

This letter concerns the subject request to amend your U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
(NRC) License no. 12-16559-02. You have requested the addition of two new storage locations 
to your license. Your amendment request is available electronically from the Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) at Accession No. ML20021A325. 

Based on the email dated April 14, 2021, you informed us that you no longer need the 
requested action at this time and you are withdrawing the amendment request. Therefore, we 
have administratively closed your license amendment request. Note that if you submit a new 
request at a later date, you may refer to Control No. 617672 for the documentation you have 
already submitted. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of NRC's "Rules of Practice and Procedure," a copy of this 
letter and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room (PDR) or from ADAMS, accessible from the NRC Web site at 
https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 630-829-9841 or colleen.casey@nrc.gov. 
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